
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(B600 NOTTINGHAM ROAD, NUTHALL) (PARKING PLACES AND 

RESIDENTS’ CONTROLLED ZONE) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2024 
(5332) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 

 
Via East Midlands is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services. Nottinghamshire County Council have received requests to consider implementing a parking 
scheme to remove long-term non-residential parking on B600 Nottingham Road, in the parking bay 
east of Watnall Road at Nuthall, where most of the properties do not have access to any off-street 
parking. 
 
Letters and questionnaires were sent out to residents in June 2023 asking if they would like parking 
restrictions along part of Nottingham Road, Nuthall. The questionnaires were sent to 18 properties. 
There was a total of 9 questionnaires returned (50%) of which 6 (66%) supported a Residents Parking 
Scheme (RPS).  The Council’s criteria for the consideration of a RPS is for 35% of the questionnaires 
to be returned and of these 65% to be in favour.  
 

 


